

Our Ref: LN/hw 06 September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome our year II cohort back for their GCSE examination year. As staff we know that preparing for GCSE examinations can be a demanding time for both students and parents.

As a result we are keen to ensure that both you and your child feel supported. We would like to invite you to our 'Preparing for Success' evening which will be held on 14th September. This is an opportunity for us to share with you the support available for your child during their GCSE examination year. It will also be an opportunity for you to speak to key members of staff who will be involved in supporting your child this year.

We will be holding two talks at 5pm and 6pm. Please could you complete the form indicating the number of seats you require: https://forms.office.com/e/cawaCNkBuD

You are welcome to bring your child to this event as we will be distributing their revision guides at the end of the meeting.

Yours Faithfully
The Long Eaton School

L Nicholls

Mrs L Nicholls Assistant Principal



Computing

Quality Framework